Rainbow Street Public School P and C,
90 Rainbow Street

Randwick

2032 NSW

12th December 2011

Dear Christmas Warehouse Alexandna,

On behalf of Rainbow Street Public School P and C, | would like to say a huge
thank you for your very kind donation for our Christmas Raffle.

Qur raffie will be drawn today at Speech Day, and we are confident that the
total raised will exceed $3,000. All the donors are listed on our website
{www rainbowstpandc org au) and we will post the final tally there too!

Once again, many thanks for your kindness.

Regards

Debbie Warren
Rainbow Street P and C
www.rainbowstpandc.org.au



CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

Rainbow Street Public School P and C would like to thank

The Christmas Warehouse

for your kind donation towards our school fundraising.
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